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The Centerville Police Department is happy to announce Mystery Night Out 2018. On
Tuesday, August 7, 2018 we will host the popular clue search to celebrate National
Night Out against crime. This will be a fun filled family friendly event where teams of alll
ages will be asked to put their detective skills to work in order to sleuth their way
throughout the city gathering important clues that lead to prizes. At the conclusion of the
clue search there will be a contest to determine the best dressed team. So put together
your team and come up with your best uniform or costume to show your spirit. This is
not a race and prizes will be awarded based upon completion of the clue search.

Each team will need a licensed driver and safe reliable transportation as the clue search
will take you around the City of Centerville. This year's theme “Safeguard your
Treasures” is based upon educating the public on how they can take charge of their
own safety and in doing so reduce and prevent crime in our neighborhoods. In
celebration of Centerville’s 50" anniversary as a City, all of the clue points will be based
upon historical locations throughout Centerville leading you to your “bag of gold.”

This event will be held at the Stubbs Park amphitheater on Tuesday, August 7, 2018
from 5:30 pm until 9:00 pm. To register for this event, please log on to
Eventbrite.com and search “Mystery Night Out 2018” to register online.

If you have any questions please contact Community Relations Officer John Davis at
937-428-4776 or jdavis@centervilleohio.gov
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